
The  next  meeting  of  the
rector was held with the 2nd
year  (the  First  Level)
students
Recently, a meeting of the rector with the 2nd year students
was held at TTPU. At the entrance to the conference hall
students were presented with gifts on behalf of the rector.
During the meeting, a conversation between the administration
and  students  took  place.  A  lot  of  questions  related  to
academic and non-academic issues were discussed.

We hope that this meeting became an excellent motivation for
students  and  a  step  in  the  further  development  of  the
university.
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